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IMPORTANT DATES 

Friday, September 18  E-Learning Day (at home) 

Friday, October 2   E-Learning Day (at home) 

 

 

Reading 
We will be reviewing kindergarten skills this week, 

reading lots of books together, learning rules and 

procedures, and getting to know each other. 

Homework this week is to read each night, 

practice identifying letters and sounds, and  

practice kindergarten high frequency words.  

 

Next week we will begin Unit 1 in Reading. We     

will take a PRACTICE reading test on 9/17 to get 

students used to the routine. The first graded 

Reading Test will be on Friday, September 25. 

 

High Frequency Words 

The Kindergarten High Frequency Words are in  
your child’s binder on a pink sheet. If your child 
cannot read all of the Kindergarten words, please 
help him or her practice at home.  If your child 
knows all of the Kindergarten words, have him or 
her practice the Unit 1 Words.  
  
Spelling 
Spelling will begin next week. The first week’s test 
will be for PRACTICE on 9/17. The first set of 
spelling words are “Week 1 – Sam, Come Back!”  
on a yellow sheet in your child’s binder. The first 
graded Spelling Test will be on Thursday, 
September 24.    
 

 

Math 
We will be reviewing numbers and making 

graphs in math this week. There is a Hundred 

Chart in your child’s binder on a pink sheet. 

Please have your child practice counting to 

100 (or counting to 20 if he/she is not ready to 

count to 100). We will not have a math test 

until October. 

Social Studies/Science 
Some weeks we will have a science unit of 

study, and some weeks it will be social 

studies. This week we will be talking about 

Rules & Responsibilities in Social Studies. 

 

Dog Folder with Paperwork 

Many of you picked up the folder on Supply 

Drop-off Day and have returned the folder 

with paperwork. Thank you!!  
 

If you were not able to come last Thursday, I 

am sending your child’s folder home today. 

All of the information on the right side needs 

to be filled out & sent back to school. 
 

Please remember to leave your child’s 

transportation tag clipped to their backpack 

for the first 2 weeks of school. If their way of 

getting home changes, please send me a 

note AND change it on their yellow tag. 

Thanks so much! 

 

 

 

Parents, thank you SO MUCH for sending 
school supplies in. Y’all are AWESOME!!!  
 


